
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

 

February 18, 2004 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened into special session on the 18

th
 

day of February 2004, at 11:37 a.m. at the Riverside Parkway Office, 2529 High Country 
Court.  Those present were Councilmembers Harry Butler, Cindy Enos-Martinez, Bruce 
Hill, Bill McCurry, Gregg Palmer, and President of the Council Jim Spehar.  
Councilmember Dennis Kirtland was absent.  Also present were City Manager Kelly 
Arnold, Acting City Attorney John Shaver, and City Clerk Stephanie Tuin. 
 
Council President Jim Spehar called the meeting to order.  Public Works & Utilities 
Director Mark Relph introduced Lee Satterfield with HC Peck and Jay Brasher with 
Carter Burgess. 
 
Councilmember Hill moved to go into Executive Session to discuss the purchase, 
acquisition, lease, transfer, or sale of real, personal, or other property interest under 
C.R.S. section 24-6-402(4)(a) relative to Riverside Parkway and stated they will not 
return to open session.  Councilmember Enos-Martinez seconded.  Motion carried. 

 
The City Council went into Executive Session. 
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 


